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SURVEY- YOUR VIEWS ON THE MULTI-VENUE EXCLUSION
PROCESS

The Department of Internal Affairs and the Ministry of Health are working with the wider
gambling sector including people who have used gambling harm treatment/support services
to undertake a review of the multi-venue exclusion process. The purpose of the review is to
find out what’s working in the exclusion process, what’s not worklng and to make
improvements to it going into the future. )

To carry out the review we are conducting a survey to get ah Uhdersfanding of Whét your
views of the multi-venue exclusion process are. Your thoughts and opmlons are very
valuable to us. :

How you respond to the questions is open to you. Ydu may choose to answer some with
very short responses and to others you may give a more detailed response. We appreciate
your time and effort in participating in the survey and are grateful for your feedback.

You may be assured of complete confidentiality and a‘honymity.






